
December 07, 2023 
 
To,  
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street,  
Fort, Mumbai - 400 001       
Script Code: - 531859         
            
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject- Information in continuation of previous announcement dated December 07, 2023 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We would like to inform you that the Indian Railways has announced the tender of 10,000 
Modern Wagons vide tender no 2023RSI95413TC. 
 
Further, Oriental Foundry Private Limited, a Wholly Owned Subsidiary of the Company has 
already entered into an Agreement with “United Wagon Company” a Company incorporated 
under the Laws of Russian Federation and having its Registered Office in Moscow, 119002, ul. 
Arbat, d. 10. Et.4. Pom. l. ch. kom. 2 for the purpose of providing Full Design, Technical details 
& Support in relation to Modern Wagons & Bogies for Indian Railways as stated in above 
mentioned tender. 
 
Accordingly, the Company will participate in the above stated tender. 
 
This is for your kind information and records. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours truly, 
 

For Oriental Rail Infrastructure Limited  
 
 
Hardik Chandra 
Company Secretary 
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